
 

Date: 26-10-2024  

Notice  
  

It is hereby notified for all students of SEM-I, II & V that an urgent meeting of the 

department of Science (Dept. of Mathematics, Physics & Computer Science) is hereby 

convened on 6th November, 2024 at 11.30 am in the Computer Lab (Room No 17) of the 

college. All the students are asked to attend the meeting in time. The attendance of all 

students in this meeting is compulsory.   

Thanking you.  

  

  

 
Dr. Banshidhar Sahoo  

 

  

  

  


